
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd October 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Consultation on Admission Arrangements for St. Aidan’s Catholic Academy, 
Sunderland, 2023/24 
 

On behalf of your school, Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education Trust is consulting on the 

admission arrangements for 2023/24. 

 

‘Admission arrangements’ are part of the process used to offer parents a place for their child 

at the school of their choice. Where changes to admission arrangements are intended, all 

schools are required to consult before these are determined and published. 
 
The proposed admission arrangements can be viewed on https://bccet.org.uk/key-
documents/school-admissions/. The proposed changes are as follows:  
 
To decrease the Published Admission Number (PAN) from 180 pupils to 160 pupils in year 
seven in the school year which begins in September 2023. 
 

If you wish to comment on the proposal, a consultation response form is available to 

download from the Trust website: www.bccet.org.uk/key-documents/admissions or by 

request from the school office. Please return this form to contactus@staca.co.uk or by post 

to St. Aidan’s Catholic Academy, Willowbank Road, Ashbrooke, Sunderland.  

 

The closing date for any responses to this consultation is 4pm on Friday 10th December, 

2021. 
 
The Local Governing Committee will consider all comments received before they determine 
the arrangements for 2023-24. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Daniel O’Mahoney, Chair of the Board of Directors of Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education 
Trust 
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